
 

 

Brrrrrr…Cold and Stuck Inside? 
We all know that it gets cold during the winter months. If you’re stuck inside and 
feel like there’s nothing to do, here are some fun and free ideas that can help 
pass the time: 
 
• Invite a friend or family member over and have a board game tournament. 

  
• Be creative and artistic – draw, color, 
paint a picture or do an arts and  
crafts project. 
  

• Write and mail letters to family members 
who live far away. They’d love to hear 
from you! 
  

• Learn some new tricks. Try juggling, 
spinning a basketball on your finger or 
doing handstands. 
  

• Ask a parent or family member to take 
you to the library; there are plenty of fun 
things to do there for free! 
  

• Go on an adventure by reading a book or watching your favorite movie. 
 

• Bundle up and go outside! If you’re lucky enough to live somewhere it snows, 
build a snow fort, have a snowball fight or go sledding. 
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Did You Know? 
• When it is winter in the Southern Hemisphere, it is summer in the Northern Hemisphere.  

 
• In winter, days are shortest, and the nights  

are longest. 
 

• No two snowflakes are alike, but all 
snowflakes have six sides. 
 

• Polar bears appear to have white, fluffy fur – 
but their skin is actually black. 
 

• The coldest temperature ever recorded on 
Earth is -129°F in Antarctica. Whoa, talk  
about freezing! 

 
 
Winter Jokes 
Q: Why did the gingerbread man go to the doctor? 

A: He was feeling crummy. 

Q: What did the gingerbread man put on his bed?  

A: A cookie sheet. 

Q: What do snowmen eat for breakfast? 

A: Frosted Flakes. 

Q: Why do seals swim in salt water?  

A: Because pepper water makes them sneeze. 

What Can Your Birdie Bucks Buy?
Visit the Early Bird Store at HarborLight Credit Union to check out what your 
Birdie Bucks can buy! Saving pays off! For every $10 deposited, you receive 
a $1 Birdie Buck. Plus, you can choose to recieve $5 in Birdie Bucks for your 
birthday (or choose something from our birthday drawer) when you bring in 
your birthday postcard. 

Looking ahead – April is National CU Youth Month! We will celebrate for a 
week with fun games, giveaways and prizes! See our newsletter or visit our 
website for more details.


